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Sew-a-thon 

Workshop Sample from Milly

FROM THE PRESIDENT - HAPPY SUMMER QUILTERS!

What is it about summer that makes us feel like we have more time?  
Is it the light, the warmth?  I hope this newsletter finds you doing 
creative things with your "extra" time!  Continue to sell those Donation 
Quilt tickets - we will have a sign up sheet at the June meeting for our 
display at the August Arts & Crafts Fair at Fuller Lodge.  And keep 
quilting for the Quilt Market!

http://www.vla.com/lap


See you at the Meeting!
Laura

VICE PRESIDENTS REPORT - Deb Claytor and Deb McLin

May was a busy time for LAP quilters. Deb Claytor finished one quilt top using our sew- a-thon blocks and 
we constructed another 20 blocks to make a second quilt. We also gathered a tub of red and blue fabric 
to send home with Donna Smith for the Bear Paws Quilt Guild in Jemez Springs.
Also at our May meeting we had an opportunity to see the fabulous 2014 Raffle Quilt! It was so long that 
the rack hit the ceiling and a sheet was needed to protect the bottom. For another chance to see the 
quilt stop by Santa Fe Quilting this month.

Our May program offered ideas and techniques to quilters, sewers, and crafters. We send many thanks 
to Pat Randall, Micky Taylor, Flo Carr and Deb McLin for preparing handouts, making samples and doing 
practiced straight-forward presentations to squeeze into the 15-18 minute time allotments. It was great 
to have 24 quilters come out to support our effort.

The June guild meeting promises to be interesting as well as entertaining. Milly Young is our speaker. 
Milly is a Santa Fe resident and quilter. She will present a fun trunk show Tuesday evening to show her 
technique for bringing fresh new looks to quilts. We meet in Los Alamos at the United Church, Graves 
Hall at 7:00 pm. The talk is free so bring a friend.

UPCOMING MEETINGS
July no meeting
August 26th White Rock Baptist Church. Pandy Lolos speaker, 7:00 PM
September 23 United Church Graves Hall Membership Potluck, 6:00 pm
October 28th,White Rock Baptist Church, 7:00 PM. Nicole Dunn fiber artist
November 18th, United Church Graves Hall. Virginia Walton speaker 7:00 PM also 
drawing for mug rug challenge.
November 19th “Whirlpool” workshop using Creative Curves Ruler.
December no meeting.

2014 QUILT MARKET - Micki Taylor and Libby Carlsten

QUILT MARKET is Saturday, September 27, 2014, at the 
Crossroads Bible Church. Mark your calendars and get busy.  Again, 
there will be a "yard sale" of used or second-hand quilt related 
items. SO start making, and/or gathering, items to sell. The Jemez 
Bear Paws Quilt Guild will join us again. Co-Chairs are Micki Taylor 
and Libby Carlsten; Publicity Chair is Margaret Hendricks; and 
Silent Auction Co-Chairs are Charlene McHale and Dorothy 
Smedley. 

The Staffing Chair and Room Layout Chair are still open.  Please volunteer for one of these positions. 
There is information from the last Quilt Market to get you started.

The QM inventory sheets and tags are now on the LAP website. 



DONATION QUILT

Guild Members have made the Donation Quilt from a kit supplied by Nicole Dunn.  North by Northwest 
with Artisan Spirit fabric from Northcott fabrics.  She is offering the block of the month at Warm 
Hearts Yarn the second Saturday of the month starting in May.

COMMUNITY SERVICE - Lyn Haval

We are halfway to our goal of 100 mug rugs before Christmas!!  Thanks to all who have participated!!  I 
am amazed at the variety and creativity of all the mug rugs you all have done already!  Keep ‘em coming!!!  
Remember they don’t have to be the 6” x 9” size that the challenge requires.  Any size and shape is 
welcome.

DRAWING FOR PRIZES THIS MONTH!!  I have all the tickets  for the 
qualifying mug rugs…and you can still enter this month.  Just bring a 6 x 9” 
mug rug with at least 6 different fabrics for your entry to the 
drawing.  Deb and Deb have promised great prizes!!!

TREASURER’S REPORT - Donna Smith

The Checking Account balance on June 1, 2014 was $10,479.54.

The Gross Receipts Tax form for the first half of 2104 is prepared and ready to file.


